
For new students entering in September 2022 whose entry into Japan will be delayed 

due to unissued COE 

 

As explained in “Class Implementation Policy for Autumn semester 2022” posted on the 

university website on August 24, the border restrictions have been lifted as of now, and  

application taking in-person classes online for reasons such as not being able to enter 

Japan in time will not be accepted. 

 

However, for those who have not yet received their COE and whose arrival in Japan will 

be delayed, we will separately consider handling such matters as notification of student 

number, issuance of various accounts, guidance and other new semester events, and 

attendance of classes until they can enter Japan. 

 

Details will be emailed directly to the appropriate students in mid-September. 
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